
From: Noeleen Keavey
To: Tipperary County Council (Environment Section); Tipperary County Council (Planning Section)
Subject: W0249-01 - Transfer of a licence from Acorn Recycling Limited to Starrus Eco Holdings Limited
Date: 11 June 2019 12:45:00

 

Senior Officer
Environment Section & Planning Section
Tipperary County Council
 
 
11 June 2019                                                   Reg No  W0249-01
 
 
Re:  Notification in accordance with Section 94 of the Environmental Protection Agency Act
1992, as amended, of the transfer of  a Licence Reg No W0249-01 in respect of a facility at
Ballybeg, Littleton, County Tipperary
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
In accordance with the above referenced Act, I am to inform you that the Licence Reg No
W0249-01  granted to Acorn Recycling Limited in respect of a facility at Ballybeg, Littleton,
County Tipperary, has been transferred to Starrus Eco Holdings Limited.
 
Please refer to the Agency’s website for details of this transfer.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability
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